
 
Principal Email Home - Thursday, April 1 
 
Good afternoon parents and guardians,  
 
Yesterday and today, your student(s) have done a locker/desk cleanup to 
return their personal belongings home. Though we will not be pivoting to 
remote learning in the immediate future, this is a good practice to continue 
doing as "stuff" tends to accumulate over time, and it allows our custodial 
staff to complete a thorough cleaning of the school.  
 
In the past few weeks, you may have been impacted by some of our bus 
routes that have been canceled on very short notice. To receive information 
about bus cancellations and delays, please subscribe to the OSTA 
updates HERE.  
 
Some reminders: 

 The play structures continue to be closed. After dismissal, please 
avoid congregating near or at the play structure or on school 
property.  

 Thank you for wearing your masks on school property, your efforts 
and compliance are noticed and appreciated! 

 The parking lot remains closed at and around arrival and dismissal 
times. Should you need to be accommodated due to special 
circumstances, please contact the main 
office: knoxstudentabsence@ocdsb.ca or julie.chouinard@ocdsb.ca 

 
Our next KCSC (school council) meeting will be on Tuesday, April 6, 7pm. 
A Google Meet invite will be shared with the school community via email on 
Tuesday. 
 
On behalf of the Knoxdale team, have a wonderful long weekend, 
 
Julie Chouinard 
Principal 
Knoxdale P.S 
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